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On Tuesday 8 October CCMC will be hosting a Focus Group discussion within the framework 
Media Hackers
 
project, which aims to develop a comprehensive training programme in digital media. Key
stakeholders from across the media landscape have been invited to provide their feedback on
the training and how it could benefit media professionals working in Cyprus. Similar focus
groups are taking place in partner countries - Romania, Greece and Germany - with the aim of
finalising the training programme in early 2014.
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http://www.cypruscommunitymedia.org/index.php?option=com_content&amp;view=article&amp;id=508&amp;Itemid=108&amp;lang=en

